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Online Public Inspection File 
 

 IVOX RADIO LLC closed on the application for assignment of licenses for the stations 
specified in this license renewal application on June 9, 2021 (File No. 0000137460).  Because 
the application was an assignment and not a transfer of FCC licenses, this license renewal 
application covers the time period from June 9, 2021 through the present.  For that reason, IVOX 
RADIO is not required to file a biennial ownership report until later this year.  
 

Similarly, the first quarterly issues and programs list for the station should have been 
uploaded to the full power station’s online public inspection file by July 10, 2021.  The report 
was not uploaded by July 10 but is being uploaded to the station’s online public inspection file 
today. 


